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    Policy:
Annual internal monitoring (cold reviews) is to be performed by the Quality Leader to provide the IRBA with reasonable assurance that the Inspections Department's Policies and Procedures are operating effectively.  At least one inspection is to be examined in respect of every Inspector every cycle.  

    Procedure:
   The following procedures relate to the performing of cold reviews:

· The Quality Leader will obtain the Inspections Department's quarterly results as presented to the Inspection Committee (INSCOM).

· From the list of results approved by INSCOM the Quality Leader will select a sample of inspections (limited to one per Inspector) and obtain the final report as presented to the committee.  

· Using the report, the Quality Leader will contact the practitioner and explain the process to be followed:

· No costs to the practitioner;

· No meeting / feedback with the engagement partner;

· Internal IRBA process for quality; and

· Arrange an appointment.

· The Quality Leader will then inspect the engagement files (hardcopy and electronic) either at the practitioner's premises or at the IRBA office, depending on what is the most practical manner.  

    Imre Nagy
Director: Inspections



	About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 


